
INSTRUCTIONS.
Pillows and pouffes KATSU are designed to sit or lie on them, or to 
decorate the interior. Pillows and poufs KATSU are not intended for 
outdoor use. Do not use the product for uses other than those related to 
the category it belong. 

DISPOSAL.
After use do not dispose of the furniture in the environment. Entrust to 
specialized companies for the recovery and / or disposal. 

WARRANTY.
This Certificate of Guarantee apply to all KATSU products, and is valid 
only in cases where the item purchased is defective or fails to fulfill 
compliance to the objective descriptions and aspects of quality and 
performance made by the seller or the producer. The warranty applies to 
the product up to 6 month after delivery. The warranty is supplied at the 
moment of the sale, and is valid only in the presence of data and stamp of 
the dealer, the bill of lading or receipt. The warranty is valid only for 
defects of conformity existing at the delivery thereof and excludes any 
other type of defect source later if not objectively recognized. Are also 
excluded from application of the Warranty Certificate the following 
aspects: transport damage, damage or breakdown products as a result of 
improper handling and / or storage at the warehouse store or distributor, 
faults and deterioration from use, scratches and abrasions, stains, 
exposure to water, direct sunlight, excessive heat or cold, vandalism, 
damage by insects, misuse, misapplication and / or incorrect use of the 
product, improper handling of materials. Are also excluded from the 
guarantee products made from materials supplied by the customer and 
tampering or attempted repair of the goods without written permission by 
KATSU. These information are based on data published in our latest 
pricelist. KATSU reserves the right to change or improve any product 
without any notice.

WARRANTY CERTIFICATE AND MAINTENANCE MANUAL


